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Barrie Fire challenges residents to be “saved by the beep”  
 
(Barrie, ON) - The Barrie Fire and Emergency Service (BFES) is calling on all Barrie residents to test 
their smoke alarms on September 28 as part of Test Your Smoke Alarm Day. Be prepared to be 
Saved by the Beep with a working smoke alarm – it is your best chance to keep you and your family 
safe in the event of a fire.  
 
The City of Barrie is joining communities across the province by asking everyone to take a minute and 
ensure there are working smoke alarms installed in their home. Lives can be saved by regularly testing 
smoke alarms at least once a month, refreshing batteries at least once a year, and replacing smoke 
alarms older than 10 years. 
 
Quick Facts: 

• By law, every home in Ontario must have a working smoke alarm on every storey and outside 
all sleeping areas. 

• It is the homeowner’s responsibility to install and maintain smoke alarms on every storey of 
their home and outside sleeping areas and a landlord’s responsibility to ensure their rental 
properties comply with the law. 

• If you are a tenant of a rental property and do not have the required number of smoke alarms, 
contact your landlord immediately. It is against the law for tenants to remove the batteries or 
tamper with the alarm in any way. 

• Failure to comply with the Fire Code smoke alarm requirements can result in ticket or fine. 
 
For more information visit barrie.ca/firesafety. 
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For more information, please contact: 
Scott LaMantia  
Manager of Marketing & Communications 
Scott.lamantia@barrie.ca  
705-794-0517 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ontario.ca%2Flaws%2Fregulation%2F070213&data=05%7C02%7CSue.Sgambati%40barrie.ca%7Cf34481c2f20c44380b6708dcdc156d62%7Cbfe4db1d791e4d43bf99a355368f2d2e%7C0%7C0%7C638627231806721958%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=k%2BeVfrfRzcVoUxAlBtPvwXlNmgTIfyN9XLyv4JECtdE%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.barrie.ca%2FFireSafety&data=05%7C02%7CSue.Sgambati%40barrie.ca%7C88c14a33c09142a99ce108dccde9c71a%7Cbfe4db1d791e4d43bf99a355368f2d2e%7C0%7C0%7C638611651150732017%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=IdqyxV248GPZDMfzfizaoBDUNdE%2FLiDGxIlSC9ywnoQ%3D&reserved=0
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